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Revised 2018 Seneca city budget adopted

(KMZA)--The Seneca City Council has adopted a revised 2019 city budget of
$11.6 million that keeps about the same mill levy.

Approval came during the Council’s meeting last week.

The budget contains an estimated tax rate of 32.338 mills.

City Administrator Matt Rehder noted its the 7th straight year the mill levy has
remained steady.

The budget calls for the city to collect more than $760,000 in local taxes—almost
$33,000 more than last year. That’s due to an increase in city’s assessed
valuation.

The city’s first budget proposal, approved for publication at the Council’s July
2nd meeting, contained a more than 4 mill increase in the levy.
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